From: tobaquinn@aol.com [mailto:tobaquinn@aol.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 9:33 PM

To: Roger Clark <RClark@Venicegov.com>

Cc: 60shellgirl@gmail.com; laurabennawy@michaelsaunders.com; Cherylann Tacy
<Cherylannkb@Hotmail.com>

Subject: Sun Fiesta Appeal to the Council

Hi Roger — Women'’s Sertoma Club of Venice would like to appear before the council to appeal the
decision of the EDAB to allow $3500 of our total City Bill to be absorbed by the city in the form of a
Sponsorship for our Sun Fiesta event taking place Oct. 21-23, 2016. While we appreciate the Board’s
decision, we respectfully request the council’s consideration to allow the full amount of the City
charges of $5,747 as the City’s sponsorship.

Thank you,

Barbara Quinn, Chairman of Sun Fiesta and Kathi Keller, President

Women’s Sertoma Club of Venice

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

PLEASE
NOTE: This agency is a public entity and is subject to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes, concerning
public records. Email communications are covered under such laws; therefore, email sent or
received on this entity's computer system, including your email address, may be disclosed to the
public and media upon request. If you do not want your email address released to a public
records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or
in writing.




